
 
    January 2022 

Hello Garden Ladies! 

I know everyone has received news of the 

Friendship Tea cancellation.  We are all 

disappointed!  However, we are a group of 

very determined women who will move 

forward to continue our SCGC missions. 

We are hopeful that COVID will have 

subsided enough to allow the club to hold 

our February general meeting.  I will stay in 

touch regarding our decision to continue or 

cancel our February 17th General Meeting.  

Let us all think positive! 

As you know, January is the month the 

nomination committee presents nominees 

for the 2022 – 23 SCGC Board.  In view of 

our cancelled January General Meeting, we 

must conduct our election by email.  You 

will receive an email informing you of the 

nominated officers to be voted on by the 

members.  Please be watching your email 

and return your vote as soon as possible.  

The deadline for voting is January 20th. 

I leave you with this quote: 

“When the world wearies and society fails to 

satisfy, there is always the garden.” 

   Minnie Aumonier 

Ann Wendell, President SCGC 

 

December Yard of the Month— 

John and Diana Null                                 

218 Keswick S. 

 

January Yard of the month— 

Bob and Barbara McVicker                    

3106 Fairway Drive 

 


